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In the sixteenth and seventeenth centuries, gamblers and mathematicians transformed
the idea of chance from a mystery into the discipline of probability, setting the
stage for a series of breakthroughs that enabled or transformed innumerable fields,
from gambling, mathematics, statistics, economics, and finance to physics and
computer science. This book tells the story of ten great ideas about chance and the
thinkers who developed them, tracing the philosophical implications of these ideas
as well as their mathematical impact.
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Everyone has their favorite film and movie quotes. They're the lines that stay with
us long after the end credits have rolled, the things we say to friends, family and
colleagues when we want to make a point or raise a smile - indeed, film quotes are
all around us.In this book we have collected some of the best movie lines from your
favorite movie scenes - from the earliest days of Hollywood, to modern classics of
every genre.Sample Quotes"The greatest thing you'll ever learn is just to love, and
be loved in return." Christian, Moulin Rouge (2001)"I will return. I will find you.
Love you. Marry you. And live without shame." Robbie Turner, Atonement (2007)"Swoon.
I'll catch you." Count Laszlo de Almásy, The English Patient (1996)"I have crossed
oceans of time to find you." Dracula, Bram Stoker's Dracula (1992)"A mind needs
books as a sword needs a whetstone, if it is to keep its edge." - Tyrion Lannister,
A Game of Thrones"A ruler who hides behind paid executioners soon forgets what death
is." - Ned Stark, A Game of Thrones"Bran thought about it. 'Can a man still be brave
if he's afraid?' 'That is the only time a man can be brave, ' his father told him."
- Bran & Ned Stark, A Game of Thrones"Death is so terribly final, while life is full
of possibilities." - Tyrion Lannister, A Game of Thrones"'Don't call me Lord Snow.'
The dwarf lifted an eyebrow. 'Would you rather be called the Imp? Let them see that
their words can cut you and you'll never be free of the mockery. If they want to
give you a name take it make it your own. Then they can't hurt you with it
anymore.'" - Jon Snow and Tyrion Lannister, A Game of Thrones"Fear cuts deeper than
swords." - Arya Stark, A Game of Thrones"Laughter is poison to fear." - Catelyn
Stark, A Game of Thrones"Some old wounds never truly heal, and bleed again at the
slightest word." - A Game of Thrones"'The common people pray for rain, healthy
children, and a summer that never ends' Ser Jorah told her. 'It is no matter to them
if the high lords play their game of thrones, so long as they are left in peace.' He
gave a shrug. 'They never are.'" - Jorah Mormont and Daenerys Tagaryen, A Game of
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Thrones"The man who passes the sentence should swing the sword. If you would take a
man's life, you owe it to him to look into his eyes and hear his final words. And if
you cannot bear to do that, then perhaps the man does not deserve to die." - Ned
Stark, A Game of Thrones"The Ring has awoken, it's heard its master's call." Gandalf Lord of the Rings"The world is indeed full of peril, and in it there are
many dark places; but still there is much that is fair, and though in all lands love
is now mingled with grief, it grows perhaps the greater." - Haldir Lord of the
Rings"Let him not vow to walk in the dark, who has not seen the nightfall." - Elrond
Lord of the Rings"You may learn something, and whether what you see be fair or evil,
that may be profitable, and yet it may not. Seeing is both good and perilous." Galadriel"Yet such is oft the course of deeds that move the wheels of the world:
small hands do them because they must, while the eyes of the great are elsewhere." Elrond Lord of the Rings
As a little boy grows up in Palestine, he has no idea that his mothers unconditional
love is already paving the road for his success later in life. When he is thirteen,
his hardworking mother suddenly dies, leaving Alghadanfar alone and with no other
choice but to attend a military boarding school while his father and his new wife
live mostly on charity. Four years later, Alghadanfars life forever changes when his
country is occupied by Israel and he is left homeless, seemingly doomed to enter
lifes wild arena whether he is ready or not. After the invasion, Alghadanfar escapes
on foot with others to the River Jordan in a dangerous journey to reach the only
place he knows, his boarding school on the eastern side of the river. As he is led
to his first brush with death and onto a new path in life, he must rely on his
survival instincts, his mothers shadow, and her prayers to become empowered to
overcome the many obstacles that stand in his way.
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Game of Thrones Quote Notebook Blank Line Black Journal Novelty Gift.* Each pad
measures 6 x 9 inches and has 115 Lined White Pages.* Premium Matte Paperback Cover*
Ideal for taking Writing, Notes, Brain Storming, Making Lists, Journaling, Bible
Study and Much More!* Great small gift idea. Graduation gift, birthday gift,
employee appreciation gift for any office environment. * Perfect Gift Writing
Journal to inspire and motivate someone!
The magical saga of the women behind King Arthur's throne. “A monumental reimagining
of the Arthurian legends . . . reading it is a deeply moving and at times uncanny
experience. . . . An impressive achievement.”—The New York Times Book Review In
Marion Zimmer Bradley's masterpiece, we see the tumult and adventures of Camelot's
court through the eyes of the women who bolstered the king's rise and schemed for
his fall. From their childhoods through the ultimate fulfillment of their destinies,
we follow these women and the diverse cast of characters that surrounds them as the
great Arthurian epic unfolds stunningly before us. As Morgaine and Gwenhwyfar
struggle for control over the fate of Arthur's kingdom, as the Knights of the Round
Table take on their infamous quest, as Merlin and Viviane wield their magics for the
future of Old Britain, the Isle of Avalon slips further into the impenetrable mists
of memory, until the fissure between old and new worlds' and old and new religions'
claims its most famous victim.
Meet a genuine American folk hero cut from the homespun cloth of America's
heartland: Sam Walton, who parlayed a single dime store in a hardscrabble cotton
town into Wal-Mart, the largest retailer in the world. The undisputed merchant king
of the late twentieth century, Sam never lost the common touch. Here, finally,
inimitable words. Genuinely modest, but always sure if his ambitions and
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achievements. Sam shares his thinking in a candid, straight-from-the-shoulder style.
In a story rich with anecdotes and the "rules of the road" of both Main Street and
Wall Street, Sam Walton chronicles the inspiration, heart, and optimism that
propelled him to lasso the American Dream.
Now available in a specially priced edition--the first volume in an epic series by a
master of contemporary fantasy, filled with mystery, intrigue, romance, and
adventure. Reissue.
A tribute to some of the most memorable characters that have died during the course
of the first four seasons of Game of Thrones. The book includes quotes, brief
character profiles, and is fully illustrated with series photography throughout.
HBO’s hit series A GAME OF THRONES is based on George R. R. Martin’s internationally
bestselling series A SONG OF ICE AND FIRE, the greatest fantasy epic of the modern
age. A STORM OF SWORDS is the third volume in the series.
HBOâe(tm)s hit series A GAME OF THRONES is based on George R R Martinâe(tm)s
internationally bestselling series A SONG OF ICE AND FIRE, the greatest fantasy epic
of the modern age. A FEAST FROM CROWS is the fourth volume in the series. A
beautifully presented slipcased edition of A FEAST FROM CROWS. A Feast for Crows
brings to life dark magic, intrigue and terrible bloodshed as the war-torn landscape
of the Seven Kingdoms is threatened by destruction as vast as any in its violent
past. The War of the Five Kings has ripped Westeros apart. The bloodthirsty,
treacherous and cunning Lannisters occupy the Iron Throne, with allies as ruthless
as themselves. Lord Frey was host at the Red Wedding, so called for the massacre of
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the guests, their screams unheard above the music of the feast. Euron Crowâe(tm)s
Eye is as black a pirate as ever raised a sail, sworn to deliver the whole of
Westeros to the ironborn. No less to be feared are their enemies. The Starks of
Winterfell and the Martells of Dorne seek vengeance for their dead. And the last of
the Targaryens, Daenerys Stormborn, will bring fire and blood to Kingâe(tm)s Landing
when her young dragons reach their terrifying maturity. The last war fought with
dragons was a cataclysm powerful enough to shatter the Valyrian peninsula, now a
smoking, demon-haunted ruin half drowned by the sea. Against a backdrop of alchemy
and murder, victory may go to the men and women possessed of the coldest steel âe¦
and the coldest hearts.
"Come war and peace Downton still stands and the Crawleys are still in it." Downton
Abbey is loved the world over for its fabulous costumes, beautiful scenery,
wonderful characters and intricate plot lines, but what keeps millions of us coming
back time after time is the stellar quality of the writing. With each stroke of his
pen Julian Fellowes seems to gift us with a cuttingly dry quip from the Dowager
Countess, a perfectly timed word of wisdom from Mrs Patmore or a touchingly
nostalgic pronouncement from Carson. Here in The Wit and Wisdom of Downton Abbey,
Jessica Fellowes has gathered together her favorite quotes from the complete Downton
Abbey oeuvre to take each of us back to the most memorable moments from the show and
ensure we are armed with the very best ripostes should we ever need to chastise an
impertinent lady's maid.
A guide to leading without losing your head, inspired by the bestselling books and
smash television series Game of Thrones. "When you play the game of thrones, you win
or you die. There is no middle ground." —Cersei Lannister One of the great joys of
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Game of Thrones is strategizing what bold moves you'd make in this bloody, volatile
world—from the comfort of your living room. And one of the great terrors of being a
leader is knowing your real world can be just as brutal—and offices bring no
comfort. Every day you're presented with opportunities and challenges, and must
decide which roads to follow, which risks to confront, when to deny an opportunity
and when to pursue the call to adventure. And you won't know whether you'll profit
or fail while you're in the thick of it. In Win or Die: Leadership Secrets from Game
of Thrones, Bruce Craven brilliantly analyzes the journeys of the best and worst
leaders in Westeros, so that leaders can create their own narratives of success.
Craven considers beloved characters such as Ned Stark, Jon Snow, Daenerys Targaryen,
and Tyrion Lannister as they make terrible decisions and fatal mistakes, but also
achieve incredible victories and surprising successes, learning and growing along
their (often bloody) ways. Readers will learn how to face conflict and build
resilience, develop contextual and emotional intelligence, develop their vision, and
more. This entertaining and accessible guide will show readers how to turn danger
into opportunity, even when dragons threaten.
"Never forget what you are, for surely the world will not. "Bran thought about it.
"Fear cuts deeper than swords." "Some old wounds never truly heal, and bleed again
at the slightest word." "Winter is coming." "When you play a game of thrones you win
or you die."
This sweet contemporary story about poetry, family, and determining your own destiny
is perfect for fans of books by Wendy Mass, Joan Bauer, Sharon Creech, and Rebecca
Stead. Eleven-year-old Emily Elizabeth Davis has never met her father, so when a
book of poetry with his name in it goes missing, Emily and her friends search all
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over their hometown of Berkeley, California, hoping to track it down. Meanwhile,
even though her English-professor mother insists that Emily is destined to become a
poet (she named her after Emily Dickinson!), Emily secretly corresponds with her
idol, romance writer Danielle Steel. As Publishers Weekly says, "Fitzmaurice's story
deftly mingles Dickinson, Danielle Steel, a budding crush, and protesting tree
sitters while maintaining suspense that leads to a satisfying ending."
This book showcases the best and most humorous quotes from George R.R. Martin's
favourite character Tyrion Lannister, the worldly, jaded, funny, highly intelligent,
cynical, womanizing star of the books. A perfect stocking-filler for every fan of
the books, and of HBO's award-winning television series.
From New York Times bestselling author Jay Kristoff comes Empire of the Vampire, the
first illustrated volume of an astonishing new dark fantasy saga. From holy cup
comes holy light; The faithful hand sets world aright. And in the Seven Martyrs’
sight, Mere man shall end this endless night. It has been twenty-seven long years
since the last sunrise. For nearly three decades, vampires have waged war against
humanity; building their eternal empire even as they tear down our own. Now, only a
few tiny sparks of light endure in a sea of darkness. Gabriel de León is a
silversaint: a member of a holy brotherhood dedicated to defending realm and church
from the creatures of the night. But even the Silver Order could not stem the tide
once daylight failed us, and now, only Gabriel remains. Imprisoned by the very
monsters he vowed to destroy, the last silversaint is forced to tell his story. A
story of legendary battles and forbidden love, of faith lost and friendships won, of
the Wars of the Blood and the Forever King and the quest for humanity’s last
remaining hope: The Holy Grail.
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The instant New York Times bestseller, now available in paperback and featuring a
new afterword from the author—the insider's guide to the Facebook/Cambridge
Analytica scandal, the inner workings of the tech world, and who really runs Silicon
Valley “Incisive. The most fun business book I have read this year. Clearly there
will be people who hate this book — which is probably one of the things that makes
it such a great read.” — Andrew Ross Sorkin, New York Times Imagine a chimpanzee
rampaging through a datacenter powering everything from Google to Facebook.
Infrastructure engineers use a software version of this “chaos monkey” to test
online services’ robustness—their ability to survive random failure and correct
mistakes before they actually occur. Tech entrepreneurs are society’s chaos monkeys.
One of Silicon Valley’s most audacious chaos monkeys is Antonio García Martínez.
After stints on Wall Street and as CEO of his own startup, García Martínez joined
Facebook’s nascent advertising team. Forced out in the wake of an internal product
war over the future of the company’s monetization strategy, García Martínez
eventually landed at rival Twitter. In Chaos Monkeys, this gleeful contrarian
unravels the chaotic evolution of social media and online marketing and reveals how
it is invading our lives and shaping our future.
Bleak Expectations -- The Rising Threat -- A Certain Eventuality -- Dread -- Blood
and Dust -- The Americans -- Love Amid the Flames -- One Year to the Day -Epilogue.
Follows the adventures of Paul Atreides, the son of a betrayed duke given up for
dead on a treacherous desert planet and adopted by its fierce, nomadic people, who
help him unravel his most unexpected destiny.
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GAME OF THRONES QUOTESGAME FOR THE THRONE IS ONE OF THE MOST ICONIC SERIES OF BOOKS
AND MOVIES OF ALL TIME. THE CHARACTERS APPEARING THERE ARE REALLY IMPRESSIVE. IN
THIS BOOK, I PRESENT THE ICONIC AND MOST FAMOUS QUOTES OF THE MOST MAGNIFICENT
CHARACTERS
The third instalment to the global #1 bestselling series. As the King of Adarlan's
Assassin, Celaena Sardothien is bound to serve the tyrant who slaughtered her dear
friend. But she has vowed to make him pay. The answers Celaena needs to destroy the
king lie across the sea Wendlyn. And Chaol, Captain of the King's Guard, has put his
future in jeopardy to send her there. Yet as Celaena seeks her destiny in Wendlyn, a
new threat is preparing to take to the skies. Will Celaena find the strength not
only to win her own battles, but to fight a war that could pit her loyalties to her
own people against those she has grown to love? This third novel in the THRONE OF
GLASS sequence, from global #1 bestselling author Sarah J. Maas, is packed with more
heart-stopping action, devastating drama and swoonsome romance, and introduces some
fierce new heroines to love and hate.
* Instant NEW YORK TIMES and USA TODAY bestseller * * GOODREADS CHOICE AWARD WINNER
for BEST DEBUT and BEST ROMANCE of 2019 * * BEST BOOK OF THE YEAR* for VOGUE, NPR,
VANITY FAIR, and more! * What happens when America's First Son falls in love with
the Prince of Wales? When his mother became President, Alex Claremont-Diaz was
promptly cast as the American equivalent of a young royal. Handsome, charismatic,
genius—his image is pure millennial-marketing gold for the White House. There's only
one problem: Alex has a beef with the actual prince, Henry, across the pond. And
when the tabloids get hold of a photo involving an Alex-Henry altercation,
U.S./British relations take a turn for the worse. Heads of family, state, and other
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handlers devise a plan for damage control: staging a truce between the two rivals.
What at first begins as a fake, Instragramable friendship grows deeper, and more
dangerous, than either Alex or Henry could have imagined. Soon Alex finds himself
hurtling into a secret romance with a surprisingly unstuffy Henry that could derail
the campaign and upend two nations and begs the question: Can love save the world
after all? Where do we find the courage, and the power, to be the people we are
meant to be? And how can we learn to let our true colors shine through? Casey
McQuiston's Red, White & Royal Blue proves: true love isn't always diplomatic. "I
took this with me wherever I went and stole every second I had to read! Absorbing,
hilarious, tender, sexy—this book had everything I crave. I’m jealous of all the
readers out there who still get to experience Red, White & Royal Blue for the first
time!" - Christina Lauren, New York Times bestselling author of The Unhoneymooners
"Red, White & Royal Blue is outrageously fun. It is romantic, sexy, witty, and
thrilling. I loved every second." - Taylor Jenkins Reid, New York Times bestselling
author of Daisy Jones & The Six
The Expanse meets Game of Thrones in J. S. Dewes's fast-paced, sci-fi adventure The
Last Watch, where a handful of soldiers stand between humanity and annihilation. The
Divide. It’s the edge of the universe. Now it’s collapsing—and taking everyone and
everything with it. The only ones who can stop it are the Sentinels—the recruits,
exiles, and court-martialed dregs of the military. At the Divide, Adequin Rake
commands the Argus. She has no resources, no comms—nothing, except for the soldiers
that no one wanted. Her ace in the hole could be Cavalon Mercer--genius, asshole,
and exiled prince who nuked his grandfather's genetic facility for “reasons.” She
knows they’re humanity's last chance. At the Publisher's request, this title is
being sold without Digital Rights Management Software (DRM) applied.
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A chilling psychological suspense novel, The Grave Tender explores the dark
boundaries people cross to save loved ones, and the limits of family bonds tested by
the deepest of betrayals. Endless questions from a shadow-filled East Texas
childhood haunt Hadley Dixon. People said her mother, Winnie, was never quite right,
but with one single, irreparable act, life as Hadley knew it was shattered. The
aftershocks of that moonlit night left her reeling, but the secrets and lies had
started long before. When a widowed and pregnant Hadley returns years later, it's
not the safe harbor she expects. The mysteries surrounding a local boy's
disappearance remain, and the townspeople still whisper about Hadley's strange and
reclusive Uncle Eli-whispers about a monster in their midst. But Hadley's father and
grandmother, the cornerstones of everything safe in her world, avoid her questions.
If Hadley stays here, will she be giving her children the family they need, or
putting their lives in danger? The hunt for answers takes a determined Hadley deep
into the pine forests, in search of sunlight that will break through the canopy of
lies long enough to reveal the truth. Revised edition: This edition of The Grave
Tender includes editorial revisions.

This second novel of Martin's "New York Times" bestselling fantasy series, the
sequel to "A Game of Thrones", transports readers to a world of revelry and revenge,
wizardry and warfare--where six factions struggle for control of a divided land and
the Iron Throne of the Seven Kingdoms. Includes 16-page preview of the upcoming
hardcover, "A Storm of Swords".
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The sixth book in George R. R. Martin's critically acclaimed, world wide bestselling series A SONG OF ICE AND FIRE - the inspiration behind HBO's GAME OF
THRONES. 'An absorbing, exciting read Martin's style is so vivid that you will be
hooked within a few pages' The Times
This kit will be a must-have for millions of dedicated fans of Game of Thrones,
HBO's global television phenomenon. It includes a 4” replica of Jon Snow's sword,
“Longclaw,” a sheath sleeve for the sword, a stand to display the sword, and 48-page
book about the Night's Watch, illustrated with full-color series photography
throughout.
Spanning over twenty years, 20 masters and modern authors of hardcore horror share
their most bad-ass stories in this special edition from Comet Press. Many hard to
find and out of print, some that were banned, Necro Files covers every imaginable
mode of mayhem including serial killers, necrophilia, cannibals, werewolves,
zombies, sex fetishes, psychopaths, snuff, occult, and more stories that dial into
the dark side of human nature. TABLE OF CONTENTS George R.R. Martin — "Meathouse
Man" Joe R. Lansdale — "Night They Missed the Horror Show" Ronald Kelly — "Diary"
Elizabeth Massie — "Abed" Randy Chandler & t. Winter-Damon — "I am He that Liveth
and was Dead & Have the Keys of Hell & Death" Edward Lee — "Xipe" Ray Garton —
"Bait" Gerard Houarner — "Painfreak" Wayne Allen Sallee — "Lover Doll" Charlee Jacob
— "The Spirit Wolves" Brian Hodge — "Godflesh" John Everson — "Every Last Drop"
Mehitobel Wilson — "Blind in the House of the Headsman" Monica J. O'Rourke — "An
Experiment in Human Nature" Graham Masterton — "The Burgers of Calais" Nancy
Kilpatrick — "Ecstasy" Bentley Little — "Pop Star in the Ugly Bar" Wrath James White
— "The Sooner They Learn" JF Gonzalez — "Addict"
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The uneasy peace that exists following the death of Robb Stark is threatened by new
plots, intrigues, and alliances that once again will plunge the Seven Kingdoms into
all-out war for control of the Iron Throne.
Across the Nightingale Floor is Book 1 in the five-part Tales of the Otori series.
More than four million copies have been sold in over 36 countries.'The best story of
magic, love, sex, revenge and suspense to have come this way since Philip Pullman'
Independent On Sunday (UK) In his fortress at Inuyama, the murderous warlord Iida
Sadamu surveys his famous nightingale floor. Constructed with exquisite skill, it
sings at the tread of each human foot. No assassin can cross it unheard. Brought up
in a remote village among the Hidden, a reclusive and spiritual people, Takeo has
learned only the ways of peace. Why, then, does he possess the deadly skills that
make him so valuable to the sinister Tribe? These supernatural powers will lead him
to his violent destiny within the walls of Inuyama - and to an impossible longing
for a girl who can never be his. His journey is one of revenge and treachery, beauty
and magic, and the passion of first love. 'masterful storytelling a fantastic read'
The Age Coming soon - the spellbinding new TALE OF SHIKANOKO, set 300 years before
Otori: THE EMPEROR OF THE EIGHT ISLANDS (Books 1 & 2 in THE TALE OF SHIKANOKO) and
THE LORD OF THE DARKWOOD (Books 3 & 4).PRAISE FOR THE TALES OF THE OTORI 'An
engrossing fantasy saga of literary quality.' The Age'Lian Hearn's marvellous
storytelling talent makes reading these books a moment of pure bliss.' Le Monde'an
enthralling and original work of fantasy' The Times
Set 300 years before the events in A Song of Ice and Fire, FIRE AND BLOOD is the
definitive history of the Targaryens in Westeros as told by Archmaester Gyldayn, and
chronicles the conquest that united the Seven Kingdoms under Targaryen rule through
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to the Dance of the Dragons: the Targaryen civil war that nearly ended their dynasty
forever.

The ultimate, definitive companion to the biggest TV series in the world - Game of
Thrones _______ Delve deeper into Westeros than ever before. Covering all eight
seasons, this remarkable volume offers a unique and exciting visual exploration of
the world of Game of Thrones. In two parts, the book follows the story of the South,
where kings and queens battle for the Iron Throne, and of the North, where the White
Walkers and their army of the dead gather. Filled with bold infographics,
illuminating timelines, stunning photography, and insightful essays, this essential
guide celebrates the many complexities of this extraordinary world.
New threats emerge to endanger the future of the Seven Kingdoms, as Daenerys
Targaryen, ruling in the East, fights off a multitude of enemies, while Jon Snow,
Lord Commander of the Night's Watch, faces his foes both in the Watch and beyond the
great Wallof ice and stone.
More than twelve thousand famous quotations are featured in a reference volume that
includes items not only from literary and historical sources, but also from popular
culture, sports, computers, science, politics, law, and the social sciences.
How to get out of debt and enjoy debt free living with the powerful "Zero-Sum
Budget" method Zero Down Your Debt ? How to manage money and experience debt free
living: Getting into debt is a piece of cake, but getting out? That's the hard part.
Fortunately, award-winning authors Holly Porter Johnson and Greg Johnson offer
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actionable tips and advice in their new book on how to get out of debt and enjoy
debt free living. The secret? The "zero-sum budget"-- the black belt of budgeting
methods and the answer to how to get out of debt and pay off that debt quickly. They
should know: It helped them wipe out $50,000 of debt. How to get out of debt: With
just a pen and a piece of paper in your arsenal, you'll learn how to implement a
zero-sum budget and become debt-free - once and for all. The zero-sum budget's
primary tenets are giving every single dollar earned a purpose -- whether it's for
bills, debt repayment or savings -- and using last month's earnings to cover this
month's bills. All you need is the know-how, some willpower, and a positive attitude
to transform your financial situation. Let Holly and Greg Johnson show you how to
put zero-sum budgeting to work for you. In Zero Down Your Debt you will learn to:
Unlock the powerful potential of your paycheck to help you save more and get ahead
faster Seize control of your money by creating a simple monthly plan that actually
works Understand the root causes of your debt and how to get out of debt Use a stepby-step plan to eliminate your debt once and for all and enjoy debt free living
Identify and avoid budget vampires that drain your bank account and wreak havoc on
your savings Prepare for unexpected expenses and survive financial emergencies
In this World Fantasy Award-winning novel of magic and kungfu, four siblings battle
rival clans for honor and power in an Asia-inspired fantasy metropolis. *Named one
of TIME's Top 100 Fantasy Books Of All Time ?* World Fantasy Award for Best Novel,
winner Jade is the lifeblood of the island of Kekon. It has been mined, traded,
stolen, and killed for -- and for centuries, honorable Green Bone warriors like the
Kaul family have used it to enhance their magical abilities and defend the island
from foreign invasion. Now, the war is over and a new generation of Kauls vies for
control of Kekon's bustling capital city. They care about nothing but protecting
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their own, cornering the jade market, and defending the districts under their
protection. Ancient tradition has little place in this rapidly changing nation. When
a powerful new drug emerges that lets anyone -- even foreigners -- wield jade, the
simmering tension between the Kauls and the rival Ayt family erupts into open
violence. The outcome of this clan war will determine the fate of all Green Bones -and of Kekon itself. Praise for Jade City: "An epic drama reminiscent of the best
classic Hong Kong gangster films but set in a fantasy metropolis so gritty and wellimagined that you'll forget you're reading a book." --Ken Liu, Hugo, Nebula, and
World Fantasy Award-winning author "A beautifully realized setting, a great cast of
characters, and dramatic action scenes. What a fun, gripping read!" --Ann Leckie,
Hugo, Nebula, and Arthur C. Clarke Award-winning author "An instantly absorbing tale
of blood, honor, family and magic, spiced with unexpectedly tender character beats."
--NPR The Green Bone Saga Jade City Jade War Jade Legacy
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